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FDOT to Host Hybrid Public Meeting for Proposed Changes to 

Edgewood Avenue 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. –  The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a 

hybrid public meeting next week to discuss proposed changes to Edgewood Avenue 

(State Road 111). The modifications would be included in a planned resurfacing project 

on Edgewood Avenue from Beaver Street (U.S. 90) to Old Kings Road. 

The meeting will take place both virtually and in person Tuesday, Nov. 29 at the FDOT 

Jacksonville Urban Office, 2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32204. The 4 to 6 

p.m. open house will be followed by a presentation and public comment period at 6 p.m. 

Virtual participation instructions and project documents are available at 

www.nflroads.com/VPH. Participants who are unable to attend the webinar virtually or in 

person may listen to the meeting by calling (415) 655-0052, access code 637-734-091. 

All participants, regardless of the platform they choose, will be able to view project 

documents, ask questions and make comments for the public record. 

Changes being considered include the addition of signalized crosswalks at all four 

crossings of the intersections at Broadway Avenue, Commonwealth Avenue, W. 1st 

Street and 5th Street; reducing the width of travel lanes; replacing on-street parking with 

a separated bicycle lane; reducing the posted speed limit from 40 mph to 35 mph from 

south of Commonwealth Avenue to Old Kings Road; and increasing the turn radius at 

5th Street and Edgewood Avenue. The modifications would be included in a $7.9 million 

resurfacing project currently scheduled to begin in summer 2024.  

The holidays are approaching. As traffic increases, let’s remember to be courteous 

drivers. Obey all posted speed limits, never drive impaired or distracted, be patient (no 

road rage) and always buckle up!  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter or at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook.  
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